January 16, 2004
Dear 
I have just been informed by the Office of Sponsored Research of your award from ____________ for “___________________________.”  On behalf of the campus, I would like to congratulate you and thank you for helping the campus reach our goal of $10 million in research by 2010.
Sincerely,

Pam Shockley-Zalabak
Chancellor

